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December 8, 2021 

TO: Residents and Family Members 
FROM: Loriman Looke, Executive Director and Administrator 
RE: COVID-19 Positive Individuals 

Testing in response to recent COVID-19 positive individuals associated with Quarry Hill has identified 
additional positive cases, with a few test results that remain outstanding. 

Per state and federal regulations pertaining to positive COVID-19 test results, we will continue with 
increased testing of care team members and some residents. The frequency of ongoing testing will be 
based on results and will follow Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines.   

I would like to remind residents who have appointments at the Quarry Hill beauty salon into next week to 
call to reschedule for a later date. Likewise, until further notice, we ask that residents from other parts of 
the community refrain from participating in activities hosted in the Terraces. 

While loved ones may still visit residents of the Anderson Inn, I would strongly encourage delaying visits 
until we can confirm that no further cases of COVID-19 have been detected at the Inn. 

We are in communication with the Maine CDC and MaineHealth to ensure that we are taking all 
appropriate steps and doing everything possible to keep COVID-19 from spreading within the Inn.   

Family members, we will contact you if there are any concerning changes regarding your loved one’s 
health and will continue to provide updates as they become available. 

You are welcome to reach out to me with specific questions or concerns by calling me on my direct line, 
207-301-6275, or via email at llooke@pbmc.org. 
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